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Together Everyone Achieves More 

5C—97% attendance! 
BEST WEEKLY ATTENDANCE 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

This week we want to thank some of our wonderful pupils and staff for their amazing successes over the past couple of 
weeks.  Firstly, we would like to celebrate and congratulate our wonderful thespians! A group of our year 5 and 6 pupils 
have been working amazingly hard at lunchtimes and after school on a performance of Shakespeare’s ‘ The Tempest’ as 
part of the Shakespeare Schools Festival. They performed this at Broadway Theatre, Barking and absolutely wowed parents 
and staff with their stunning performance. We are very proud of them indeed, and want to thank Mrs Clements and Ms 
Carter for all their hard work.  
 

A big well done also goes out to our year 5 pupils who have travelled to Cheshunt for an overnight visit and lots of outdoor 
pursuits. They have been fantastic representatives of the school, and have developed new skills. A huge thank you also goes 
to the staff who kindly gave up their time to accompany them. Thank you Ms Crosland, Ms Tully, Ms Bryan, Ms Slater, Mrs 
Riches, Mr Cullen, Mr Jammeh and Ms Fuller for volunteering their time, we really appreciate it.  
 

As we mentioned this week, we have been celebrating Kindness Week this week. Children have been encouraging kind 
deeds by creating a paper chain of kind actions, as well as running a poster competition. We encourage all children to take 
part in this, and hope that promoting the message of kindness is making Curwen a happy place to be. This tied in nicely with 
Children in Need, and we thank all parents and carers for their donations for this. We will let you know the total next week.  
 

Scarily we are speeding towards December, so our annual Christmas countdown will be heading your way soon.  
 

We wish you all a lovely weekend.  
 

Mr Harris and Mrs Mansfield  

 

Cheshunt 

Over the past two weeks, students in 
year 5  got the opportunity to visit 

Cheshunt for a one night residential 
trip. They got to experience many 

fun outdoor activities like rock 
climbing, archery, and kayaking, as 

well as exploring the local area. 



 

Year 1- Aditya 2,603    Year 4-Anay 6,675  

Year 2- Lynne 1,737  Year 5- Ismail 3,349 

Year 3- Olanna 2,367  Year 6- Alex 3,474 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  AM–  Ayra   PM— Sadan 

   RC–  Alexandra   RDR–  Mohamad 

   RM– Muaz   RMC–  Mariam  

   1I– Camila   1K– Aniket 

   1L– Xavier    1W– Riley 

   2G– Mahathir    2L– Ainsley 

   2S– Latif   2W– Kashaf 

   3F– Mohamed   3KB– Anas 

   3O– Aariz   3PB– Ermina 

   4A– Rimsha    4C– Jaynie 

   4G– Zaviyar   4M– Adam D 

   5B– Paramjit   5C - Nico 

   5L– Oskar    5T– Raed 

   6A– Serena  6C– Ibrahim 

   6K– Naaman  6R– Lamine 

   Oak Class -  Patrik 

Stars that SHINE 
TT Rockstars 

       

Trips: 

 Unicorn Theatre for 4A & 4G on 24th November

Other reminders: 

 Collection from after school clubs is at the Lon-
don Road and Stock Street entrances, except for 
Fridays where collection is from the main office. 

 

Kindness Cup Winners 

This weeks Kindness cup 
winner is someone who 
helps their friends when 
they are hurt. Drum roll 

please…. 

Amelia—1I 

Reminders for the week: 
 Please make sure to give your children 

warm outdoor clothing, such as jackets 
and scarves, as the weather is getting cold-
er and we’re getting closer to winter. 

 Put your child’s name on their extra cloth-
ing, so that it can easily be recovered in 
the case of it being lost. 

Curwen's top rock stars: 

If your child wears glasses , could you 
please make sure they bring them to 
school . Thank you. 


